
From: Fenumiai, Gail M (GOV) [mailto:gail.fenumiai@alaska.gov]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 9:56 AM 
To: Nancy Manly 

Subject: RE: CSHB 104(STA) Draft amendment for H(JUD) hearing 

 
Nancy, 

Let me know if this works.  Thanks again. 
  

The proposed amendment is needed to ensure the division will be able to prepare and publish the 

required information on the division's website.  The division does not believe the prior language "within 
one week of receipt" is achievable due to the large number of pamphlet materials that are received on 

the deadline. 
  

Gail Fenumiai 

Director, Division of Elections 
P.O. Box 110017 

Juneau AK 99811-0017 
(907) 465-4611 
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